


As the number of campus residents and visitors continues
to grow and vehicle traffic/parking becomes more
challenging, the use of bicycles, skateboards, and walking
on campus is highly encouraged. The benefits of using
alternative methods of transportation are a clean, quiet,
healthy way to get around campus. Alternative
transportation is also relatively inexpensive, more
convenient, and easier way to your destination. Bicycle,
skateboard, and pedestrian regulations are in place to
maintain a safe campus environment for our students,
visitors, and employees. You need to keep in mind the
precautions necessary to protect your bike, yourself, and
others. If after reading this brochure you still have
giestions, concergs, or suggestions please call the

ar® ent of / Ublic Safety at 303-273-3333.

Cycling on Campus
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